BEFORE YOU CONTACT AN ORANGE COUNTY SUPERVISOR:

Do you contact members of the Orange County Board of
Supervisors other than at a public meeting?

Are you trying to influence an official action by an Orange County
Board of Supervisor or persuade a Supervisor to vote a certain
way?

Do you receive compensation for your efforts?

If you answered yes to these questions you may be an Orange
County Lobbyist and may need to register with the Office of
Campaign Finance and Ethics Commission.

Failure to register may subject you to civil action and the
imposition of fines.

Get more information at www.ocethics.com or contact Denah
Hoard, Executive Director, Office of Campaign Finance and Ethics
Commission, 714-645-3844 or contact the office at
info@ocethics.com.



http://www.ocethics.com/
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